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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for house bill 2792 that would require 

hospitals to publicly disclose the costs associated with recruiting and compensating 

replacement workers during strikes or lockouts. Transparency in this area is essential 

to ensure accountability in how healthcare institutions allocate their financial 

resources, particularly when these expenditures may impact patient care and 

community trust. Understanding the true financial implications of these decisions can 

provide valuable insight for policymakers, healthcare professionals, and the public.  

 

This house bill 2792 will promote fiscal responsibility and helps highlight whether 

funds are being used effectively to support sustainable workforce solutions rather 

than temporary measures that compromise care quality.  

 

I urge you to support this legislation to help prioritize both the wellbeing of healthcare 

staff and the patients they serve.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this critical issue.  

 

Sincerely,  

Cody Turner RN, CRRN 


